Posted 26/07/07
26th July 2007.

Deputy John Gormley, T.D.

Minister for the Environment, Heritage 
& Local Government,
Dept. of the Environment, Heritage 
& Local Government,

Custom House,

Dublin 1.

Dear Minister Gormley,
I wish to inform you that South Dublin County Council at its meeting held on 9th July 2007 passed the following motion:

“That this Council is frustrated by the lack of support from other local authorities in developing the Traveller Accommodation plans and calls on the Minister to act on other local authorities which are neglecting this issue.”
I would be obliged for your comments and observations at your earliest convenience.
Yours sincerely,

__________________
Ursula Donnellan,

A/Administrative Officer.
